
Hello Fourth Grade Families,                                                          


Welcome to fourth grade! We are grateful to walk through this experience with you and confident that your child will learn and grow this year. 
Our writing will focus on the five domains: focus, content, organization, style, and conventions. The students will write narrative, creative, opinion, and informative pieces. In fourth grade, we encourage writing stamina and the use of mentor texts to guide student authors.
Our reading curriculum will focus on allowing students to read books at their own levels in a variety of genres. We will be working with the My View curriculum and other various trade books and mentor texts. A few of the themes that we will cover are Adaptations, Impacts and Networks. We will also read and enjoy various genres of literature such as Historical Fiction and Realistic Fiction. Do not forget to complete the Kutz Summer Reading Challenge!
All Central Bucks elementary students will be instructed using resources from the 2020 edition of the Math in Focus® program.  Math in Focus® is based on the curriculum in Singapore which emphasizes problem solving and positive attitudes toward mathematics, while focusing on student development of skills, concepts, process, and math thinking.  Your child will develop conceptual understanding using the CPA (concrete-pictorial -abstract) approach.  He/she will also develop problem solving skills through exposure to numerous embedded problem-solving situations.  We are excited to use these resources to meet the needs of all our learners and positively impact their mathematical habits.

The Social Studies Alive series presents the regions of the United States through the lens of the four social sciences—economics, geography, political science, and history. The Science Companion program encourages children to observe, question, measure and discuss the world around them. Topics include matter, electricity, and the water cycle.
We look forward to meeting you! Have a safe, relaxing, and refreshing summer!
Sincerely,
The Fourth Grade Team 
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